
Welcome new Rosarians!  On May 19, 
2014, five new members were inducted 
into the Rosary Society at our regular 
meeting in May.   
 
The meeting started off with a beautiful 
Rosary meditation on the Luminous Mys-
teries that included an audio-visual pres-
entation and a reflection on each prayer 
of the Rosary.  Fr. Kevin celebrated Mass 
and we were all touched by his words and 
moved by the ceremony.     
 
Unfortunately, two new Rosarian induc-
tees were unable to attend due to very ill 
family members who were under their 
care.   We remembered them in a special 
way and will induct them at our next 
ceremony in May 2015.    
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Left to Right:  Rose Marie Orgioli, Barbara 
Swietek, Connie Hambos, Jane Beck, Msgr. 
Kevin Flanagan and Nancy DiRocco  pictured 
around the Blessed Mother at the Induction 
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CARNIVAL 2014! 

During the beautiful ceremony, we all 
had the opportunity to renew our prom-
ises to the Blessed Mother.  
 
After Mass, we welcomed all our new 
Roarians with a cake and a party. 

(Above)  Fr. Kevin blessing the roses placed in 
front of the Blessed Mother.   

Remember  
Our Blessed Mother  

during the  
month of October 

Pray the Rosary! 

ST. PHILIP THE APOSTLE ROSARY SOCIETY 2014 

(Right—Clockwise): White 
Elephant on Opening day, 
Paul Doviak, White Ele-
phant table, Fr. Joe Gar-
barino working in the 
kitchen; Diane Van Blar-
com and Flower Stand  
Workers: Marlene Chidiak, 
Elena Cimino, Arlene Pom-
peo, Diane Van Blarcom, 
Helen Gorman and Beth 
Crocker. 

(Above)  Rosemarie Orgioli crowns the Blessed 
Mother during the annual May Crowning while 
Barbara Swietek and Connie Hambos watch.   

Seated in Front: Helen Gorman, Mary Newman, Antoinette Cortese Mary Siwiec, Dot Anthony, Francesca Anthony, 
Gina Battisti and Rosemarie Carlee. 
 
Standing: Ann Soltis, Fran Kobernik, Esther Benard, Mary Fiori, Addy Pennella, Elaine Gleason, Chris Scott, Elaine 
Vigilante, Connie Hambos, Angela Scafidi, Cheri Culligan, Barbara DiDonna, Elena Cimino and Veni Evangelista. 
 
Back Row: Cyndy Sisco, Phyllis Riccardi, Edvie Canavan, Mary Godri, Carol Skolds, Ann Russo, Arlene Pompeo, 
Adolph Frinco, Betsy Klos, Marlane Payne, Barbara Swietek, Rose Marie Orgioli, Marlene Holzli, Fr. Kevin 
Flanagan, Paul Doviak, Eileen Laverty, Nancy DiRocco, Diane Van Blarcom, Jane Beck, Grace Insinga, Sylvia 
Shami and Beth Crocker. 

Below: Opening Day at the White Elephant! Below: Paul Doviak taking a well-deserved break! 

Below (from left): Marlene Chidiak, Elena 
Cimino, Arlene Pompeo,Diane Van Blar-
com, Helen Gorman, Beth Crocker. 

Below: Diane Van Blarcom Below: Fr. Joe Garbarino 



Rosarians turned out in record num-
bers to help in many different 
booths generously sharing their spe-
cial talents.  
 
We owe a tremendous debt of grati-
tude to Bartlett’s Florist for their 
beautiful flower donation, not only 
to the Carnival but to many of our 
Rosarian events.  Without their help, 
the Flower Sale would not be the 
success it has always been.   
 
Thank you Bartlett’s for your great 
generosity to St. Philip’s  
and our to Rosary Society over  
the years! 
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SURVEY RESULTS ARE IN! 

Volume 3, Issue 1 

We are thrilled  to have so many new 
people who want to join in praying the 
Rosary in honor of Our Blessed Mother 
and her son, Jesus Christ.   
 
She is pleased that so many have re-
sponded to her call and wishes us to con-
tinue to pray and to consecrate ourselves 
and our families to her Most Immaculate 
Heart.   

WELCOME NEW ROSARIANS! (Continued)  

INDUCTION 2014 PICTURES 
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The Rosarian  

Left:  Blessing of the holy 
candles. 
 
At right: Fr. Kevin 
Flanagan and new Induc-
tees, Rosemarie Orgioli 
and Barbara Swietek 
receiving the blessing. 

Periodically, the Rosary Society asks 
for feedback on the various programs 
that are held during the year.  The last 
survey was in 2012 not long after our 
leadership team committee was formed.  
 
This information is critical and helps 
our goal to plan programs that; (1) help 
deepen the relationship between our-
selves and the Blessed Mother; (2) help 
bring us all closer to her son, Jesus 
Christ and (3) help those outside of our 
group to respond to her call.  

Questions ranged from “How long 
have you been a member?” and 
“How well did you like the food at 
our various functions and, most im-
portantly, “What else can we do to 
help improve our programs in order 
to bring you closer to Mary?”.   

We received many suggestions and 
the results will be presented during 
our September meeting!   

 
In Loving Memory of 

Mary Fiori 
 

Called by Name ~ 1923 
Called by God ~ 2014 

Bottom left: Angela Sca-
fidi, Elaine Vigilante and 
Diane Van Blarcom cele-
brate the new Rosarians.   
 
Far Right: Hospitality, 
Carnival Volunteer Pres-
entation of Appreciation 
Awards 

(Above)  Delicious desserts created by Addy  
Pennella and Elena Cimino.  

WHITE ELEPHANT AND FLOWER SALE! 
This year’s White Elephant and 
Flower Sale was one of the best ever! 
 
Despite the inclement weather and one 
wash-out, both the White Elephant and 
Flower Stand were nearly sold out! 
 
Diane Van Blarcom did a fantastic job 
setting up and creating beautiful 
flower baskets.  As usual, Paul Doviak 
worked very hard to make the White 
Elephant a success.   
 
Eileen Laverty made arrangements to 
donate all the leftover White Elephant 
goods to the retarded citizens in 
Clifton.   

Diane Van Blarcom and Helen Gorman Above: Mary Fiori, Mary Godri , and Ann Soltis Ann Russo and Rose Oliva 

 

Above: some of the beautiful  
flowers donated by Bartletts. 


